

Front Street Edmondsley County Durham DH7 6DU

Tel: 0191 3710443

Edmondsley Primary School E-mail: edmondsley@durhamlearning.net www.edmondsley.durham.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs A Rees Deputy Head: Mr M Glenton

Dear parents,

Wednesday 6th January 2021

I would like to request extra mobile data for your child(ren) usage.

The Department for Education scheme is open to children and young people who:

- don't have access to a fixed broadband connection
- cannot afford the additional data needed to access educational resources or social care services
- have access to a mobile device that uses a participating network
- are facing disruption to their face-to-face education, or have been advised not to attend school

To request extra mobile data, I need to collect the following information to send to the Department for Education

- the account holder's name (parents name)
- their mobile number (a number beginning with '07')
- their mobile network
- whether they pay monthly or pay as they go (contract or top-up)

Please see below for the Department for Education privacy policy.

Please either phone school or e-mail with the above details by Friday 8th January or if you are not interested, please also let us know.

Take care

Mrs Angela Rees Head Teacher

Department for Education privacy policy

Privacy statement

- 1. For the purposes of data protection, I need to let you know that the Department for Education (DfE) is running the Mobile Network Offer through schools and their trusts or local authorities.
- 2. If the offer is taken up by an adult account holder, the school or social care team will share the account holder's name and mobile phone details with the DfE, who will share these with the relevant mobile network operator.
- 3. The mobile network operator will use that information to increase the data available for the account holder's mobile device, as long as they qualify for the offer.
- 4. The adult account holder's personal data is only shared with their mobile network operator for the purposes of the offer. No names of children or other adults, other than adult account holder, are shared with the DfE or the mobile network operator.
- 5. No personal information will be shared with the DfE if you do not want to take up the offer.
- 6. If you want to know more about how your personal information will be used before you take up the offer, we can send that to you first.
- 7. If you decide to take up the offer, you'll get a text message from the Department for Education with more information about your data protection rights.

 If the account holder wants to receive some written information first, you can send them a link to

our <u>privacy information</u>.